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NOTICE

The University will observe holiday on Monday, May 16, 2022, on

account of “Budha Purnima”.

However, all essential services including Faculty/Staff relating to
Admission Department/PRO/Tele-calling Department will function as

usual.

Note: One Library/Computer Centre staff will remain present during
this holiday.

To: All the faculty members, staff and students.

Copy to:
PRO-Hon’ble President for his kind information

The Chancellor

Vice Chancellor

Director General

Finance Officer

Controller of Examinations

All Deans & HODs
DSW/Proctor

Assistant Registrar (Examinations)
All Administrative Departments
All Hostel Wardens/Matrons
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